
From: Jon Ide []  
Sent: Saturday, January 31, 2015 4:29 PM 
To: Martin, Alan; pwheck@gmail.com 
Subject: Development plans in vicinity of Few and East Washington 
 
I reside at 1156 E Mifflin St., on the corner of Few and Mifflin. 
 
I am writing in opposition to the proposal for a 4.5 story 74-unit building to be constructed on 
the corner of Few and East Washington streets. Such a building would be out of keeping with the 
existing scale of the neighborhood and would be a significant detriment to the neighborhood and 
the quality of life of its residents. There must be other sites, perhaps on the other side of East 
Washington, that are far more suitable and would not disrupt existing residential neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Jonathan Ide 
1156 E Mifflin St. 
Madison WI 53703 


